
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

9/3/2019 

Grandparents’ Day - This Friday, 
September 6th, Emmaus is celebrating 
Grandparents’ Day. This is a special day 
for grandparents and/or God-parents to 
come to Emmaus to visit their 
grandchild/God-childs’ classroom. We 
know the integral role they play in their 
grandchildren’s Christian education and 
we’d like to thank them for their support. 
The day will begin with all school chapel 
at 8:30 AM in the church. After chapel, 
refreshments will be provided. Each 
classroom will have some different 
activities or discussions to include and 
welcome our grandparents.   
 
Picture Day – School pictures will be 
taken next Tuesday, 9/10. Order forms 
are being sent home with the Chronicle 
today. If you would like additional forms, 
please pick one up in the office. All 
students will have their picture taken 
regardless of whether you order a 
package or not.  This way they will all be 
on the group composite picture for each 
classroom.   
 

School Portraits can easily be ordered 
from the Lifetouch flyer sent home or 
you can pay securely using your 
credit/debit card through the website.  
To pay online go to 
www.mylifetouch.com - you will need 
this Portrait Day ID: SR219097Q0 when 
paying online. If paying online, please 
write your payment confirmation code 
on your order form attached to the flyer 
and send to the school with your 
student. If you have any questions, 
please call Lifetouch at 1-866-955-8342. 
 
ACSTO Parent Workshop – Please 
plan to attend our Parent Workshop to 
learn how to take advantage of AZ’s tax 
credits to help pay for your child’ K-12 
tuition.  It will be held Thursday, 
September 12th, at 6:30 pm.   
 

PreK parents – did you know you can 
start banking tax credits now for next 
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year’s tuition?   
 

At the workshop you will hear more 
about The Arizona Tuition Tax Credit 
Program and ACSTO along with ideas, 
tips and resources to be sure you 
understand and utilize the program 
effectively. You may find out there is 
more help available than you realize! 
Hear directly from an ACSTO staff 
member and come with your questions! 
See the flyer attached for more 
information. 
 
Field Trip Shirts Order Form – is being 
sent home today.  All students in 
Kindergarten through 8th grade need to 
have a field trip shirt.  Students in 
Preschool and PreK are not required to 
have a shirt but are welcome to order 
one.  Please return the form with 
payment by next Monday, Sept. 9th.  We 
hope to have an apparel order for other 
Emmaus clothing soon.  

 

Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into 
your schedule. Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in 
chapel that is most important; it’s a way 
for them to say thanks to God for all the 
things He has given us.   
 

Our first mission project will be going to 
Grace Lutheran Preschool and Child 
Care Center in Sahuarita, AZ.  It is 
presently being built and plans are that 
they will open in January of 2020. 
 

Our total mission offerings so far are 
$69.62. 

 

Please join us for worship - Our  
weekly church services are on Sunday 
at 8:00 and 10:30 AM, with Bible Study 
for children, teens and adults at 9:15 
AM. We’d love to worship with you! 

Upcoming Events 
 

 Tue, 9/3 Hot Lunch 
Hot Dog  

 

 Fri, 9/6 8:30 am 
Grandparents’ Day   

 

 Fri, 9/6 8:30 am 
Chapel    

 

 Fri, 9/6 Hot Lunch 
Pizza   

 

 Sun, 9/8  Worship 
8:00/10:30 am   
Family Bible Study 
at 9:15 am   

 

 Tue, 9/10 School 
Picture Day 

 

 Tue, 9/10 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Fried Rice 

 

 Thu, 9/12 Spirit Day 
Crazy Hat/Socks 
Day 

 

 Thu, 9/12 6:30 pm 
ACSTO Tax Credit 
training class 

 

 Fri, 9/13 8:30 am 
Chapel      

 

 Fri, 9/13 Hot Lunch 
Sub Sandwich  

 

 Sun, 9/15 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am   
Family Bible Study 
at 9:15 am   

  
Upcoming Sports 

 

 Mon, 9/16 
Volleyball Practice 
3:15 – 4:30 pm  

Like us on 

Facebook 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-561-2211 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

 
 
 
 
Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 

Hernan Ruiz-Tagle  HRuiztee@gmail.com 602-
339-6169   
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